
Congratulations on your decision to study Computer Science at A level. This is a challenging course in 

which you will develop Computer Science knowledge as well as practical programming skills. This 

bridging work is designed to help you get ready for the course.  

In Google Classroom I have recently set your bridging work. To access the tasks, you will need to log 

in to Google Classroom using this invite link – if you are new to the school please contact Mrs Grove 

(groveg@bishopluffa.org.uk) and she will arrange to have you set up on the school system). 

 

https://classroom.google.com/c/NTI1NDM5MDczNTIw?cjc=w676wzw
mailto:groveg@bishopluffa.org.uk

